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AH Committee

From: Cj <mscj68@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:53 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Olowalu workforce housing

Aloha, 
 I am  proponent of Olowalu workforce housing. 
 As a 30 year resident of West Maui, I have worked in our community and seen the housing skyrocket to 
unrealistic prices for my service industry income.  
Please consider your residents when making your decision. 
 
Mahalo, 
Cathy Johnson 
 
 

CJ ׇ׆ 


